
December 6-8th - Broomstones Curling Club  

RegistraƟon is open for our 2024 Silver Belles, ladies bonspiel! 
hƩps://bit.ly/SilverBelles2024 

Broomstones Curling Club is excited to host the 2025 Silver Belles Bonspiel “Winter Wonderland” the 
weekend of December 6-8, 2024.  Every other year, the Silver Belles Bonspiel welcomes women curlers 
from clubs all across the country to compete in this fun 3-day spiel. Games will start Friday aŌernoon 
and run through Sunday finals. 

We hope to host 20 women curler teams, so please help us spread the word!  Teams can register and 
submit payment directly on the Broomstones event page.    

 

 

 

 

 


